
 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 
To:       Dr. K. Curry  Keith Curry Provost/CEO 

                                           

     From:   Lieutenant R. Box 

 

Date:    October 13, 2016 

 

     Subject: Campus Safety Forum Feedback 

 

     Student, 

 As a student, there are nights that I really don’t feel safe walking to the bus stop at 

Artesia. The reason is because I don’t feel safe with young people who do not go to 

school here.  They seem to hang out on Artesia Blvd and that makes me feel unsafe.  

What can be done to make me feel safe going home? 

 

      Staff, 

 I appreciate the active shooter information presented at the safety forum that can also 

be delivered to the students, fellow workers and families.  I appreciate if this 

information is shared to students in a kind of organized meeting instead of going to 

class. 

 

     Staff, 

   Please include Psych Services to the New Molina Clinic on campus. 

 

     Student, 

It would be nice if we had a list of the emergency building captains for each row or 

department.  That way we would know who should be in charge in case of an 

emergency as well if we need a backup in case that person is not present. 

  

     Staff, 

I like seeing squad cars in the parking lot by the Math and Science Bldg later in the 

evening.  We could post maps which include evacuation routes, fire extinguishers, 

and AEDs.  Would it be safe to carry pepper spray on campus?  I would like to be 
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able to text campus police in case I have an issue in my class room and need to stay 

there but to be discreet about an issue. 

 

   Staff, 

ECC notifies campus news of incidents, why doesn’t Compton do this as well?  

Provide practical strategies for instructors to use for Active Shooter, not Keenan or a 

video during flex, not as a choice because we have to attend meetings.  Provide more 

visibility of officers or trainees on campus for night faculty and staff.  Perhaps 

officers who do not catty guns just have more security staff?  Phones, cameras or 

videos are not available in all areas and locations and this may be the most beneficial 

to the college. 

 

   Staff, 

What should I do if I am at work and there is an earthquake and I am away from my 

family? What can I do in advance to be prepared for an earthquake? 

 

   Staff, 

Have the officers on staff with the El Camino College had mental health training to 

enable them to assist students if needed.  We want to be sure our students are getting 

the proper assistance with regards to mental assistance here at CEC. 

 

    Staff, 

 Can you give us more information regarding the blue poles and other safety          

equipment on campus?  Do we have surveillance on campus and in the buildings?  

Can we have panic buttons and other devices installed to increase response times 

from the police department? 

  

    Staff, 

 When we call dispatch at ECC they ask a lot of questions and we understand they 

don’t always know what locations we are calling from.  Can we have dispatchers here 

at Compton it seems like having dispatchers on campus here would be better. 

 

     

 

  Thank you  

 

 

  Ramund Box 

  Lieutenant 

  El Camino College Police Department 

  Compton Educational Center 

  O 310-900-1600ext.2793/F 310-900-1685 



      

 

 

 

 

 


